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Mar 2024 speaking event plus dinner 

Title: CPD – what is it all about 

Speaker: Bernie Chen, MBA, PostGradDip Mgmt, BEng, RPEng, Cert IV Training and Assessment. 

Background: A mechanical engineer with a strong background in operations, engineering systems, 
project & asset management.  Spent many years plying his experience in identifying 
and implementing world’s best practice in operations continuity reliability in 
Australia, New Zealand and SE Asia. He also specialises in developing process 
operational training and assessment for companies who hold licences to operate 
Major Hazards Facilities. He has been a CPEng and now an RPEng assessor for The 
Professionals. 

Date: Thursday, 21st March 2024 

Start/End: 6:30pm – 7:30pm 

AGM prior: 6:00pm 

Registration: 5:30pm 

Event type: Professional development learning and networking. 

Topic: Continuing Professional Development or CPD, has now become ever more important 
in an engineer’s career in Victoria with the introductions of compulsory engineers 
registration. Bernie will cover the background to CPD requirements and discuss what 
activities will count towards the CPD hrs accumulation for your registration 
validation. 

CPD hours: 1.0 

Cost: All members and their partners/spouse = $50 per head 
Student-members = $30 per head 
Non-members = $60.00 per head 
Cost includes 2 course dinner. 
For special dietary requirements please ensure to send an email to Dennis regarding 
dietary requirements when making payment. 
Buy your own drinks will be at bar prices. 

Venue:  The Davidson, The Gordon, 2 Fenwick Street, Geelong. 

Parking: Street parking. 

Booking:  To secure your place please pay by EFT directly as below. Please book and pay before 
the 17th Mar 2023 as catering numbers are important. 

Payment: EFT to bank directly 
 BSB: 633-000 
 Acc No: 173 185 653 

 Please ensure to insert your surname and initial in payment reference otherwise we 
will not be able to note where payment has come from and cannot list you as an 
attendee.  Tax Invoice can be provided for tax deduction purposes. Please inform 
Dennis what name the tax invoice is to be made out to if different to payee. 

Contact: Dennis Clarke 0410 637507 – email: denjan6256.dc@gmail.com  

More Info: Bernie Chen 0429 326 916 – email: bernard.chen@bcp-solutions.com.au  

Not a member yet, sign up now at https://greg.asn.au/contact or contact  
Robert Gregory 0400 535 264 – email: membership@greg.asn.au 


